CHAIR OF
THE COORDINATING BUREAU
OF THE NON-ALIGNED MOVEMENT

COMMUNIQUE OF THE COORDINATING BUREAU OF THE NON-ALIGNED

MOVEMENT (NAM) ON THE SITUATION IN THE PLURINATIONAL
STATE OF BOLIVIA

1. The Coordinating Bureau of the Non-Aligned Movement (CoB-NAM) recalls the Special
Declaration of the XVIII Summit of Heads of State and Government of the Non-Aligned
Movement (NAM) on the Presidential Elections on Bolivia, adopted on 26 October 2019, in
Baku, Republic of Azerbaijan.

2. The Coordinating Bureau of the Non-Aligned Movement (CoB-NAM) expresses its deep
concern about the latest developments in the Plurinational State of Bolivia and, in that regard,
urges relevant national authorities to ensure the safety and security of all Bolivian citizens and
the respect of their human rights, particularly their right to life, especially that of President Evo
Morales Ayma, the members of his cabinet and other government ofticials, as well as of his
supporters.

3. The Coordinating Bureau of the Non-Aligned Movement (CoB-NAM) looks forward to the
peaceful resolution of the current situation in Bolivia through political dialogue amongst all
actors and within the framework of the provisions of the Political Constitution of the
Plurinational State of Bolivia.

New York, 12 November 2019





